
 

Falfurrias, Texas July 26,2023 

Brush Country Groundwater Conservation District would like to thank and 
recognize Mr. Robert Fulbright for 13 years of service serving on the board of 
directors.  Mr. Fulbright recently retired and has been a great asset to our board and 
we will definitely miss his knowledge, experience, his commitment and excellence.  
General Manager Luis “Louie” Pena mentioned that “Mr. Fulbright always made 
our monthly meetings interesting and exciting, his experience, passion for water 
rights and water conservation, knowledge and sense of humor” he will be missed.  
President David Kelly mentioned “I would like to express my deep appreciation to 
Mr. Robert Fulbright as a founding member when the district was created, he had 
extreme dedication, leadership and humor and stood for what the groundwater 
district represents.  He was an outstanding director and we will definitely miss 
him.”  Mr. Humberto Martinez from Hebbronville will fill the vacancy created by 
Mr. Fulbright’s retirement.   


